FL Pro-Abort Falsely Claims She's Pro-Life in Ad
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Dear Friend of the Unborn:

If you thought you've seen how low some elected officials can stoop in order to
gain more power — well, wait until you hear about this!

Term-limited pro-abortion Republican state Representative Heather
Fitzenhagen (District 78 — Lee County/Fort Myers) is running for the open seat
in Lee County's Senate District 27 against pro-life Representative Ray
Rodrigues in the August 18th primary election. There wasn't supposed to be a
Republican primary, but pro-abort Fitzenhagen jumped in last month at the
deadline after mysteriously ending her run for an open congressional seat in
the same area.

Pro-abort Fitzenhagen is trying to pull a fast one by (falsely) claiming in a new
video advertisement that she is “strongly pro-life” and “supports parental
consent.” Of course, nothing could be further from the truth!

Here is an excerpt from Florida Voice for the Unborn's press release, which we
issued today:



“The truth is, Rep. Fitzenhagen’s record is anything but pro-life. She was only
one of two Republican representatives to vote against Senate Bill 404 (Parental
Consent for Abortion) when the Florida House of Representatives voted
overwhelmingly to pass this life-saving, commonsense measure on February
20, 2020. In fact, five Democratic lawmakers in the House bravely bucked
their own party to vote for Senate Bill 404 — and several took to the floor to urge
their colleagues to do so. Rep. Fitzenhagen not only voted against parental
consent for abortion, but she took to the House floor to condemn her pro-life
Republican colleagues for allowing a vote on Senate Bill 404, a bill that also
contained a provision that enhances protections for babies born alive after
failed abortions....

It is truly ironic that Fitzenhagen’'s campaign advertisement is entitled, ‘Why
They Lie." It seems obvious to me that the true liar here is Rep. Heather
Fitzenhagen. Her false advertisement must be removed immediately.” '

You can read the entire press release HERE.

Rep. Fitzenhagen has been a representative for nearly eight years — and during
that entire time period, she has NEVER voted for any legislation that advances
the rights of the unborn. In fact, she is a Planned Parenthood sock puppet.
She has often praised Planned Parenthood via social media, but all those
references to her long-standing support for abortion have been recently
scrubbed from her profiles.

On behalf of Florida Voice for the Unborn, | wrote a letter to Rep. Fitzenhagen
today, requesting that she immediately remove her false advertisement. While
Florida Voice for the Unborn does not involve itself in electoral politics, we
certainly have the right as a 501(c)(4) lobbying group to call out a sitting
lawmaker who puts out a blatantly false claim about her own record!

Accordingly, | am asking everyone on this list to sign our website petition to
Rep. Fitzenhagen, requesting that she pull-down her outrageous ad. It doesn't
matter where you live in Florida. She needs to hear from true pro-lifers
because she is pro-abortion — not pro-life like us! Please spread the word!

You can sign our website petition AND view this infamous video advertisement
by clicking HERE!

Let's send a message to Rep. Fitzenhagen that we are sick and tired of being
LIED to by pro-abort elected officials! DONATE HERE.

For Their Lives,

Andrew Shirvell, J.D.



Founder & Executive Director
Florida Voice for the Unborn
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